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Ambassador Nishimaki’s courtesy visit to H.E. Madam. Sustjie Mbumba, the first 
lady of the Republic of Namibia (1st July 2024) 

2024/07/01 
On July 1, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki paid a courtesy call to H.E. Madam Sustjie Mbumba, the 

first lady of Namibia and discussed about women's empowerment, education, and the drought 

situation in Namibia. 

 

 

(From Left) Ambassador Nishimaki and H.E. Madam Sustjie Mbumba 

 

 
The scene of discussion 


